
 

  



December 10, 2020 

To all residents of the Bristol Heights Community: 

Our Community Activities Team, headed by Gabrielle Tollner, has been 

working on an evening event for Saturday Friday the Eighteenth.   Please 

see the flyer.  On display will be luminaries and a positivity tree at the park. 

Throughout the neighborhood, many folks have taken to lighting displays this 

Fall with the inspiration, zeal and time that so many dedicated to their 

gardens this Spring.  The lights are impressive and comforting this year. 

We want everyone to feel safe and comfortable.  We are not mandating 

masks, but do bring one. They are simply a good idea – particularly while 

purchasing a beverage or in close proximity to others. 

Enjoy the evening.  And have a very merry holiday season! 
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